From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com]
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 1:04 PM

Subject: September 28, 2011 Board of Managers Meeting **Attachments:** EASEBT Bd of Managers Mtg Sept 28, 2011.pdf



This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information.

Attached, please find the September 28, 2011 Board of Managers Meeting Memo/Agenda.

Thank you.